
 
 
September 14, 2020  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Thank you very much for all your support and patience during our first few days back! It is wonderful to 

have our students back in our school!  

 

The Ministry of Education and the BC Centre for Disease Control have updated their COVID-19 Public 

Health Guidance for K-12 School Settings. One significant change that has been made is an adjustment to 

the Daily Health Check, which parents are required to complete before students arrive at school. The 

revised Daily Health Check can be found on our website and is also attached.  

 

The BC CDC has also altered its requirement of schools to request a doctor’s note to confirm the health of 

an individual (student or staff member) after staying home or going home from school ill. Parents are 

encouraged to continue monitoring their children for key symptoms of COVID-19. If these symptoms are 

accompanied by a fever, or if after 24 hours symptoms remain unchanged or have become worse, the 

recommendation is to seek a health assessment by calling 8-1-1 or speaking with a physician or nurse 

practitioner.   

 

Thank you very much for your understanding as we anticipate further changes from the Ministry of 

Education, Public Health Officer and the BC CDC.  

 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Yours in Education,  

 

 
 

Mrs. K. Barth 

Principal 


